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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 15th January 2007
QUESTION NO. 2
QUESTION:   Councillor Joe Neville
To ask the Manger to have arranged the pruning of the large bush at the area adjacent to 18 Avonmore Park which is causing a considerable danger to pedestrians using this busy footpath?
REPLY:

We will endeavour to deal with this matter as part of the current Arboricultural Programme of pruning and planting which will be ongoing until March 2007.
